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Dear All, 

What a wonderful week it has been! 

 We have continued to enjoy the 
traditional tales. We made 
houses for bears in forest and 
have continued to enjoy them in 
the classroom, 

 

Maths 

This week our maths clip has been one of my absolute favourites. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m0006s5q/numberblocks-series-4-i-can-count-to-
twenty 

This has helped us think about number patterns and we have been counting in 2s, 5s, 10s. 
Some of us have also explored 4s to 20. 

We have also carried on playing games and singing songs that will help us recall number 
bonds. We love the sausage song! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p06r1y60/sing-with-cbeebies-series-1-9-ten-fat-
sausages 

           

You can see how busy we have been and we would love to share our journals with you on 
Monday 10th June at 3pm 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

- Next term we will be going wild with 
plants and creatures so if you want to 
start planting some seeds in the 
holidays that would be a good start. 

- Journal share 10.06.2024 at 3pm 

- 5 times a week reading 
Please keep reading going over the holiday. 
Perhaps visit the library and take out some 
books to share too 

 

Have a great half term holiday,  

Sally Windmill 
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